
        Tata Steel Sailing Club 
 

CORONAVIRUS – 13th UPDATE   

    Resumption of Sailing/Windsurfing  

URGENT – Further clarification from RYA Cymru     
on the latest guidelines advised on Tuesday, 

November 10th 2020 

 
As you are most probably aware a maximum of FOUR people from separate 
households may now meet outdoors (30 at organised events).  Consequently, 
this will impact on the club in as much as only those participating in the 
organised event will be allowed at the club. Sadly, it will not now be possible 
for people to come to the club to spectate and/or work on boats in the 
compound, the only exception being is that children may be accompanied by 
ONE adult only. However, if the quota is not reached at any organised session, 
then it may be possible for you to be included, and for this to happen you 
MUST book in with our Vice Commodore John, at john@rischmiller.com prior 
to turning up at the club and this must be done by midnight on the previous 
Friday.  To avoid any upset, PLEASE do not turn up unless you have booked in.  
It must be stressed, that members who wish to sail/windsurf will have 
priority at all times and that the dinghy park should be vacated as soon as 
possible to allow the afternoon session to take place.  Again, if there is 
availability in the afternoon, then you would be more than welcome to stay. 

To say we are frustrated by the latest developments would be an 
understatement, as stopping members from coming to the Club is truly alien to 
everything we are striving for in developing the club.  Your continued 
understanding is more than ever needed during these troubled times. 

Stay safe and keep well and I look forward to seeing you on Sunday. 

Linda  
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